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Have you checked out our new website or joined our Facebook 

group:   Join us on Facebook – Brisbane & Northern Suburbs Budgerigar 

Club Inc 

Visit our website – brisbanenorthbudgieclub.com 
Whilst on the website or Facebook, please visit our online auction 

 

Tableshow meeting:  Thursday, March 11  will be our Sales Night so if you 

have birds to sell that may help our members or you are wishing to purchase 

some birds, please bring them down.  Don’t forget if you are selling, bring 

some $5 & $10 notes with you for change as you are the one who handles the 

money not the club.  On that note, whatever you sell your bird/s for, you get to 

keep the entire amount as there is no commission. 

 

Table Show birds:  Any bird with 2019 or 2020 ring.  Bring down your birds 

for the tableshow as this is a great way to compare how your breeding season 

went last year and areas that you may be able to improve upon.  If you are only 

wanting some advice and not actually compete in the tableshow than just tell us 

and we will speak to you privately about them.  Remember – we are a 

budgerigar society, so we want budgies at our meetings. 

 

The doors will be open at 7pm for a 7.30pm start for our meeting Michelle so 

take advantage of their knowledge.  

 

Veterinarian Ron Woodhead will be in attendance with all his medicines and 

wonderful helpful advice. 

 

AJ will have his sales table available to assist  you in every way they can and 

don’t forget to ask him abut the two new supplements he has obtained to help 

your birds with feathering, bone structure  etc..   

 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

 

Futures Show March 21 is a fantastic show for Novice & Intermediate 

exhibitors only.  Just by entering two or more birds, you can win a pair of birds 

if you are in Novice and a cock if you are in Intermediate.  If you have never 

shown before, than try this show as there are no Open exhibitors at all.  The 

only requirement is that the birds must be rung with your rings but refer to the 

schedule I emailed you earlier this week for all the details.  If you haven’t got 

enough show cages, please ask your committee but remember to return them 

promptly and cleaned.   



Birthday celebrations: 

Congratulations to all who are celebrating this month. 
 

March 9   Kirralee Nardi 

March 12   James Smith 

March 13    Errol Willey 

March 18  Alex Calodoukas 

March 19    Arjuna Cooray 

March 19    Brian Hollingsworth 

March 20    Garry Menzies 

March 23    Heather Farren-Price 

 

2012 Annual Show was a great show without controversary and some 

beautiful birds on display.  Congratulations to all the winners and to everyone 

who showed/and or assisted on the day. 

 

A big thank you to Dot Patrick, Kelly Neisler and Bill Sedgwick for helping 

me in the kitchen on the day.  You did an amazing job and I on behalf of the 

committee cannot thank you enough.   

 

Also with the setting up of the staging the day before the show the committee 

was there in full force but the only other members assisting was Dot Patrick 

and Ray Woolston who worked well – unfortunately Ray’s brother Gary would 

have been there except for an operation two days earlier so a thank you to Ray 

& Dot.  We finished in less than two hours but with another two people we 

could have completed the work in an hour. 

 

Remember – you are all club members and your committee already do a lot 

extra so give a helping hand.  I am always amazed at the amount of help at our 

meetings with members helping with staging, setting up chairs etc and then 

cleaning up afterwards so a big thank you to one and all. 

 

 

 

      Carol Gough – Hon. Secretary 


